
  
  
  
  

  The Amman Stock Exchange received a delegation from the
Philadelphia University 

  

 

  

 

  November 06, 2018  

Amman Stock Exchange (ASE) received students from the Philadelphia University/Finance and
Banking Sciences in a field visit to the ASE and the Jordan Capital Market Institutions due to "
Financial Markets" course, where Communication and Media Department presented a Power Point
on the ASE also the recent technical, legislative developments that the Jordan Capital Market
witnessed, this visit aimed at linking the theoretical side with the practical one.
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